
 
 
 
Dear Prospective Colleague  
 
   
Thank you for showing interest in the position of Currciulum leader for Religious Education at Oasis 
Academy Lord’s Hill.  We are committed to recruiting the very best talent to join our rapidly 

improving Academy with our core purpose of “excellence for all” at the heart of all we do.  If 
successful in your application, you will have the opportunity to work with a highly skilled and 
dedicated team of teachers and support staff who serve our amazing students and extremely 
supportive community. 
  

The Religious Education department at Oasis Lord’s Hill needs to grow its provsion and we are 
enthusaistic to hear from anyone who has the vision and drive to help us to ahcieve this.   
 
I hope you find the information pack helpful. For further information or an informal discussion about 

the role and the Academy, please contact Sabrina Hawkins – Faculty Director of Social Science . 
If you feel that this is a post for which you would like to apply, please complete all sections of the 
Application Form including the Equal Opportunities monitoring (CVs are not accepted) and return it 

to Mary Bansi, Executive Principal’s PA via email: mary.bansi@oasislordshill.org or by post to 
the address below in Romsey Road, Southampton SO16 8FA. 
  

The closing deadline for applications is no later than Noon (1200 hrs) on Monday 16th October 
2017.  Please ensure you provide the name, address and status of two referees, one of whom 
should be your current direct Manager. Candidates should be aware we will seek references on 
shortlisted candidates and may approach previous employers for information to verify particular 
experience or qualifications before interview. 
  

Interviews will be held on Wednesday 18th October 2017.  
 
If you would like to know more about us before you apply, we encourage colleagues to visit us, 

alternatively please see our website www.oasisacademylordshill.org. If you are unclear about any 
aspect of the application procedure, please do not hesitate to contact us for clarification.  
 
I wish you well and thank you once again for your interest in joining us, as we strive to provide our 
community with an exceptional education.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Phil Humphreys  

Executive Principal 
 
 
 


